

TO:

√ Erika Peterson

FROM:

Ralph Alberico

SUBJECT:

Libraries and Educational Technologies Committee Service

DATE:

June 21, 2013

Cc:

Sandy Maxfield

Thank you for your service as the *chair* of the **Travel Committee**. The work of our committees and other standing groups is important for meeting the mission of our own organization and of the university. Service along with job performance and scholarship is one of the cornerstones of our professional obligation. And that is applicable to all of us. As a member of a standing group you contributed your time, energy and ideas in important ways that help to insure the success of our students and faculty. Thanks in no small part to your efforts we are better able to fulfill our mission. It is good to see people working across work units to make decisions and get things done.

Thank you for your commitment of time and talent. Your work and your contributions are appreciated by me and by all of your colleagues.